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Subject: Online Submission 

17/05/2022 

MR Robert Smith 
123 North Steyne ST 
Manly NSW 2095 

RE: DA2022/0662 - 1 / 63 - 67 The Corso MANLY NSW 2095 

This application is in effect another "pub" on the Corso, with extended trading hours, that will 
only exacerbate the problems at night with alcohol affected patrons. Council should be 
encouraging better retail offerings on the Corso, that will activate the area during the daytime. 
This may be a permitted use under the planning code but would be opposed by the majority of 
residents, and businesses, as furthering the perception of Manly as only a late night venue. 
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